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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to the start of the summer term at Pakefield High School. I hope you all enjoyed a restful Easter break. 
As always, this term promises to be a busy and exciting one, filled with opportunities and achievements across our 
school community. 

Our Year 11 students are now entering a vital period in their school journey, with GCSE exams beginning in earnest 

from Friday 9th May. Art exams are already underway, and our French speaking assessments are scheduled for next 
week. We know how hard our students and staff have been working in preparation, and we’re confident that their 

dedication will shine through in the coming weeks. Students in Year 11 are expected to attend school as usual during 
the exam period. 

Please do make a note of the following key dates for your diaries: 

Year 7 Parents' Evening: Wednesday 21st May 

KS3 Reports on Go4Schools: 

Year 9 – Friday 9th May 

Year 7 – Friday 16th May 

Year 8 – Friday 23rd May 

We look forward to welcoming parents and carers into school for Year 7 Parents' Evening and encourage everyone to 
check Go4Schools regularly for the latest updates on student progress. 

As we launch into this term, let’s do so with energy and enthusiasm. Summer term is not just a time of exams and 

hard work, but also a chance to celebrate growth, resilience, and community. Together, we can make it a truly 
memorable one. 

Best wishes 

 
 

Mr D Bagshaw 

Head of School 
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